
From: Katharine Gregg [mailto:kggregg@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 9:39 AM 
To: PUC 
Subject: Investigation into Grid Modernization Docket # IR-15-296 
 
Hello, 
 
I am responding to your call for public comments on the above docket. I urge you to move away from 
oil, gas, coal and nuclear power for electric generation and to move toward utility owned solar and wind 
generating facilities.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katharine Gregg 
Mason, NH 
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